
 
 

DATE: October 22, 2020 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   History Museum Artistic Bicycle Racks 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Consider the placement of artistic bicycle racks near the History 

Museum 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The History Museum is considering the purchase and placement of two artistic bicycle racks near the 
History Museum. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
As the History Museum is on City land, the actual placement of racks will need to be approved by the 
City. The History Museum is considering two racks, one to be placed near the J. Gilbert Smith House 
and the other to be placed between the Museum and the new community center.


